
Behaviour: It’s Good to Be Green!     

The following totals show how many children in each class have 
demonstrated Green Behaviour in the Academy this week.       

EYFS Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

33/34 44/44 52/52 52/53 55/55 56/57 55/56 

 

Our attendance target for the year is: 96%  

This weeks attendance is: 94.9% 

Follow Us  
Twitter - @DeltaSouthmere 
Website -www.smpa.org.uk  
 

Week 5 Newsletter: 11. 10. 24 

EYFS Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

95.7% 93.1% 96.1% 93.5% 93.4% 95.5% 96.6% 

EYFS and KS1 Golden Award Winners 

RR– Musa and Zakariya  

1A– Azlan and Alice 

1R– Anaya and Layla 

2IG– Ari’el and Dilara 

2K– Ismaeel and Dua  

3B– Luna and Muhammed I 

3J– Hidayah and Arham 

Each week we have a 
Golden Award Assembly. 
Week 1 is EYFS and KS1 
and Week 2 is KS2. Each 
child receives a certificate 
and is praised for their 
achievement that week. 

In the last week of each 
half term we have the 

Child of Achievement As-
sembly which celebrates 

the special achievement of 
1 child in each class over 

the full half term.  

Attendance Winners 

Congratulations to 2K and 5K who were this weeks attendance winners. 

Let’s get more classes to 96% next week. 

Every day counts. 

Monday 14th 
October 

Reception Celebration 
Assembly (2:30pm) 

Tuesday 15th 
October 

Year 3 Celebration 
Assembly 9am 

Wednesday 
16th October 

Year 4 Celebration 
Assembly 

Thursday 
17th October 

Year 1 Celebration 
Assembly 

Tuesday 22nd 
October 

Year 6 Celebration 
Assembly 

Wednesday 
23rd October 

Year 2 Celebration 
Assembly 

Thursday 
24th October 

Year 5 Celebration 
Assembly 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

UKS2 Girls football 

A MASSIVE congratulations to our Year5 
and 6 girls football team who attended 
their first tournament of the year and 

qualified, progressing to the next round.  

Not only did they demonstrate great skill, 
they also showed wonderful teamwork and 

sportsmanship.  

Well done for being responsible and re-
spectful, girls! 

 

  

Art in EYFS 

Children exploring 
pattern using  

charcoal and pastels.  

Inspired by 
Bridget Riley.  

Phonics 

At Southmere, we love Phonics! We know how 
important phonics is in teaching our children to 
read. When children know lots of phonemes and 
graphemes (sounds and the letters that make 
those sounds) they use them to decode words. 
That means they can start to read words. We 
give them lots of opportunities to practise these 
skills and use their knowledge to spell words too. 


